Alternative Provision Service

Launchpad Tuition Service
The Beacon Building
5th Floor
25 College Street
St Helens
Merseyside
WA10 1TF

robertvaughan@sthelens.gov.uk

Tel: 01744 677522 Fax: 01744 671270

21st May 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

PGL RESIDENTIAL TRIP

We would like to invite all pupils to a specially organised residential adventure at Boreatton Park Lodges in March/April 2022.

The alm of this trip is to develop self-esteem, confidence and social skills through a range of activities. We will be leaving Beacon on the morning of Wednesday 30th March and will return on Friday 1st April around 3pm.

The cost of this trip will be £190, to include all transport, accommodation, activities and food.

If you would like to have a place reserved for your child, please complete the form below and return it by Monday 7th June along with a deposit of £40. Places are limited and we know it's a very popular trip. If, however there is not enough interest to secure our booking with PGL, the deposit will be returned. Please provide your email address below so we can keep you informed.

We will organise a monthly payment card as soon as we can establish numbers.

ours sincerely

Robert Vaughan Teacher in Charge

កា

I would like my child to take part in the PGL Residential Trip.

I enclose a £40 deposit (non-refundable once officially booked with PGL)

Signed: Parent/Guardian

Email:

www.paceandlaunchpad.sthelens.gov.uk





